February 13, 1991

Docket Ng, 50-156

Mr. R. J. Cashwell
Reector Director
Nuclear Engineering Department
University of Wisconsin
Madison, Wisconsin 53706
Dear Mr, Coshwell:
SUBJECT: REPLACEMENT OF CHART RECORDERS, 10 CFR 50 59 CHANGE

We agree with your 10 CFR 50,59 review submitted by letter dated
Decerber 11,'1990 regarding replacement of existi:g chart recorders with a
hybrid digii;l/ana\oq multiple point recorder, We find that the replacement
of the existing chart recorder with the proposed recorder is not an unreviewed
safely question, because the replaczment will not ircrease the probability of
Gtcurrence or the conseguences of an accident or malfunction of equipment
wpoertant to sefety nor will 18 introduce the pescibility for an accident or
ma lfunction of a different type previcusly eveluated in the safety analysis
report, Therefore, the 10 CFR 50.59 review 15 acceptable.

Sincerely,

[Uriginal signed byl
Theodere 5. M chaels, Senior Project Manager
Yun-Power Reoctors, Decommissioning and
Environpvnts  Project Directorate
Division of Adsanced keactors
and Specie’l Projects
Office of Nuclear Keactor Reguiation

cC:  See next pege
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